
 
 
 
                                            
                                                                                 
 

 

 

City of Hermosa Beach 

     Civic Center, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach, CA  90254-3885 
 

January 8, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Arnold Shadbehr, Interim City Manager  
City of Hawthorne 
4455 W. 126th Street 
Hawthorne, CA 90250 
Via Email: AShadbehr@cityofhawthorne.org 
 
Re: City of Hermosa Beach Appointment of Representative to the KHHR Communities 
Network Committee  
        
Dear Mr. Shadbehr,  
 
On behalf of the City Council of the City of Hermosa Beach, I would like to thank the City of 
Hawthorne for creating a standing committee and providing an informational forum where 
representatives from communities affected by aircraft noise coming from the Hawthorne 
Municipal Airport can come together to work on solutions to reduce and mitigate noise impacts on 
the surrounding communities. 
 
As one of several communities that are impacted by Hawthorne Municipal Airport operations, our 
City Council believes there is value in having a seat at the table and has therefore determined a 
need for an elected official to be part of the KHHR Communities Network Committee. I am 
pleased to inform you that on January 8, 2019, the Hermosa Beach City Council appointed 
_______ as the City’s representative to serve on the KHHR Communities Network Committee.  
 
We ask that you please add _______ to your committee roster and include them in any future 
notifications as appropriate. Should you have any follow-up questions, please contact Ann Yang 
from my office at anny@hermosabch.org or 310-750-3605.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Suja Lowenthal 
City Manager 
 
Copy: Guido Fernandez, Hawthorne Municipal Airport Supervisor, 

GFernandez@cityofhawthorne.org 
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